
 

  

30 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As I am sure you are aware, prices continue to increase globally for many everyday items 

including food, fuel and delivery. After careful consideration and financial review, we have no 

other option but to implement an increase to help offset these current rises in costs and to be in 

line with other schools in the city. 

 

From Tuesday 18th April 2023, the cost of a school meal will increase from £2.40 to £2.60 per 

meal. This will impact paying pupils in Nursery and Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, who choose to have meals 

provided by the school.  

 

Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 will still receive free school meals under the universal 

free school meal scheme.  

 

Please make sure that you add credit to your Schoolmoney account as per our School Meals Debt 

Recovery Policy. 

 

Please remember, if you feel you may be entitled to Free School Meals, please visit our website 

https://www.orestonacademy.com/pupil-premium/ for more information.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Chivers 

Headteacher 

https://www.orestonacademy.com/pupil-premium/

